Saint Catherine of Siena Parish

Religious Education Policies 2019-2020

- Regular attendance Sunday Mass is expected for all religious education and Confirmation students.
- Persistent behavior problems will result in the following response:
 - Student will be sent to the director.
 - The next incident will involve the parent being called to take the child home. A
 meeting will take place with the student, parent(s), and program administrators
 to discuss alternative forms of formation.
- A child must be in his or her second year of Catholic Education or Religious Education classes to be eligible for the sacraments of Reconciliation.
- If your child is transferring from another program, please submit a letter from the previous parish verifying what the student has completed in preparation for the sacraments.
- If your child has not been baptized, please contact Lisa Daugherty 622-6264